UT-230985

verizon’

5055 North Point Pkwy Karl Tucker
02 Floor Vice President - Regulatory
Alpharetta, GA 30022 214-789-8217

Karl.tucker@verizon.com

VIA Electronic Filing

Kathy Hunter Received

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Records Management
Acting Director Dec 18, 2023

621 Woodland Sq. Loop S.E.
Lacey, WA 98505

December 18, 2023

RE: UT-230985, Supplemental Letter to the Notification of Planned Discontinuance of Basic Local Exchange
Services to Residential and Small Business Customers On or After December 31, 2023.

Dear Ms. Hunter,

In accordance with Washington Administrative Code 480-120-083, MClImetro Access
Transmission Services LLC d/b/a Verizon Access Transmission Services ("MCI") notified the Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission of the planned discontinuance of basic local exchange services to
residential and small business customers effective on or after December 31, 2023. The purpose of this
Supplemental Letter is to inform the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission that the
discontinuance date of December 31, 2023 will be moved to January 14, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 214-789-8217, or Jacqueline McGirr at 201-394-

5032 or jacqueline.m.mcgirr@yverizon.com.

Respectfully,
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